
 
 

 
 
February 20, 2023 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Wednesday, February 15, 2023 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works 
received bids for Contract 2023023 – North Beach Fiber Optic Conduit and submits the same for 
your approval.  The following bids were received: 
 
Contractor      Total Bid 
Wil-surge Electric, Inc.    $29,359.00 
Underground Specialist, Inc.    $32,400.00 
Pro Electric, Inc.     $49,789.45 
 
This Public Works Department project was estimated at $45,000.00 and is NOT a Racine Works 
Program Contract. 
 
It is recommended that this contract be awarded to Wil-surge Electric, Inc., at their bid of 
$29,359.00. 
 
Funding for this work is available in the following accounts: 
 
Org-Obj 70113 57355 MIS Hardware:  $29,359.00 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
DPW – City Engineer 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

Ron Pritzlaff 
Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 

J h C R P E

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
(262) 636-9121 - Public Works 
(262) 636-9166 - Engineering 


